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s EXPECT THE GREAT
m BUILD. CONNECT. INVEST. EMPOWER.

Please share with your students

We invite you to register for this year's Expect the Great conference, a free event
focused on college and career awareness and readiness for African, African-American,
and Black students and communities in Utah. The two-day event will take place Friday,
March 26, 9 a.m. - 1 p.m. (high school conference)and Saturday, March 27, 9:30 a.m. -
noon (college leadership retreat).

Due to the ongoing pandemic, this year’s eventwill be held virtually. Davis School
District will host the virtual eventat 2 High schools, TBD on March 26, 2021,
9am. -1p.m.

Expect The Great began with the leadership of then-Utah System of Higher Education
Board of Regents Vice Chair France A. Davis, who soughtan outreach eventaimed at
increasing college access, participation, retention, and graduation for the state's African,
African-American, and Black students and communities.

This year's eventwill feature a range of uplifting sessions and presenters covering
studentleadership and engagement, college and career preparation, financial aid and
scholarships, and life after college. The eventis a safe space to build up, connect with,
investin, and empower our Utah Black students.

Register now for this truly transformative experience at weber.edu/expectthegreat.
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